
 
  About Us 

 

Little Joey’s  
Transition Program 

Contact Details 
Administration Officer: Mrs Maria Whitehead 

Campaspe St, Rochester 

Ph: 5484 1797  Fax: 5484 3155 

Email: principal@sjrochester.catholic.edu.au 

Website: www.sjrochester.catholic.edu.au 

Principal: Mr Peter Teggelove 

St Joseph’s 

All students are entitled to an 
excellent education and genuine 

opportunity to succeed. 

At St Joseph’s Primary School, 
programs and initiatives have been 
developed that create and maintain 
positive and productive partnerships 
between teachers, staff, students, 
parents and the wider community. 

Good discipline grows out of 
respect. To deal effectively with 

students, we must form relationships 
that are non-judgmental and 

nurturing, enlisting their assistance in 
subtle ways that help the student 

experience success. 

Students need and must 
experience positive interaction 

with adults each day. Role 
modelling is a major part of the 

educator’s behaviour at St Joseph’s 
Primary School. How we behave 

sets the benchmark for everyone in 
the Rochester Community. 

Schools and teachers can make a 
difference - consistent, high quality 
teaching improves student learning 

Our Little Joey’s Transition 
Program is designed to allow 
students a smooth transition 
into Primary Schooling. The 
children will be exposed to a 
diverse curriculum that caters 
for all needs and recognizes 
individual differences. Joey’s 

are partnered with year 5 
buddies who assist with 

orientation and support the 
child. Feel free to visit the 

school facilities and talk to us 
about what St. Joseph’s has 

to offer. 
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Choosing the right school… 

2020 Program 
Our Little Joey’s transition program operates every Wednesday morning 

from 9-11am. A qualified teachers and learning support officer work with 

students in a simulated classroom setting. All families are welcome to 

attend this program. 

Being a parent involves making many important decisions regarding your 

child’s future education.  

One of these decisions will be about which school to send your child in 

2019. Some parents will make this decision with little hesitation while others 

will agonise and worry as to whether they have made the right choice. It is 

an important decision and one which you must feel comfortable with. 

At St Joseph’s we have developed a transition program designed to inspire 

and motivate. Our program prepares your child for their new learning 

environment, and helps us as teachers to gain a greater knowledge of your 

child.  Your child will experience and enjoy a special, relaxed and 

stimulating time at school. This is the beginning of the all-important home-

school partnership. 


	About Us
	Choosing the right school…
	2020 Program

